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Eggett, Maria

From: Knuuti, Karen

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 3:57 PM

To: Eggett, Maria

Subject: Kingfish application

Hi Maria, 
 
The applicant needs to provide estimates of the quantities of all wastes expected to be produced.  I see an estimate for 
MSW, but not for the other materials.  The hauler(s) will need to be identified and hold nonhazardous waste transporter 
licenses where applicable, and the transfer station and disposal facilities intended to be used must be 
identified.  Contracts or other demonstration of commitment to use the specified facilities must be included.  It’s not clear 
what exactly might go to Exeter Agri-Energy (fish processing by-products or fish poop or something else); Kingfish should 
have a backup plan in case the material isn’t acceptable for anaerobic digestion.  The application mentions that some fish 
processing by-products may be resold or sent to off-site processing facilities; I’ll need quantities and destinations for that 
also. 
 
I have had only preliminary discussions with Kingfish regarding beneficial use of dredge material.  I’ll keep you posted on 
that. 
 
Karen Knuuti 
Environmental Specialist, Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 941-4561 
(207) 248-2409 (cell) 
www.maine.gov/dep 

 


